



IDE PARISH COUNCIL
MINUTES OF AN EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF IDE PARISH COUNCIL
2nd August 2017

Attended by: Cllrs Nick Bradley (chairman), Pete Bishop (Vice chairman), Barry Hookins, John Smart, Sarah Tiley, Rachel Herbert, Chris Bishop

In attendance: Rose Saunders, Parish Clerk.
Public question time/ declaration of recording: There were three members of the public present, one of whom declared that he was making an audio recording of the meeting. There were no questions raised.
1.  Apologies – Apologies had been received from Cllr Andy Swain, and from Cllr Peter Pattison who has explained that he is not currently in a position to fulfil his duties due to family illness. He wishes to be remain involved in Parish business so communication will continue by email.  Our thoughts go out to Peter and the family at this difficult time.
2.  Declaration of Interest: n/a.
3. Minutes of previous meeting: n/a
4. Neighbourhood Plan (CB):
4.1
To consider and approve  the  draft Pre-submission version (July 2017) of Ide Neighbourhood Plan, which  has been available to view online, and as paper copies placed in the two churches, three pubs and in the Community Shop.


NB went through the document, page by page, identifying  textual changes and corrections  which had already been suggested by councillors or steering  group members; and these were agreed.

A discussion was then held regarding the Ide Local Green Space Analysis 2016 (Page 25, para 7.8). It was proposed that if the Round Field was to be categorised as special for its beauty, The Hams and Coronation Gardens should also be recognised as such. Proposed NB, seconded RH, and agreed.

Councillors were then invited to make their own  comments. Comments from Councillors were as follows: 

JS - 
congratulated CB on the content of the Plan, very impressive.

RH –
 the Policy for the Gateway is a good addition.

BH –
 thanked CB and the team for putting the Plan together over many years.
NB –
 stressed the importance of the document

PB – 
asked for clarification on the wording of sections about parking, cycling and walking routes, and Pynes Farm. These were clarified and the required amendments were agreed.
Summary (CB):
The amendments agreed at the meeting will be made and a final Pre-submission Version of Ide Neighbourhood Plan  will be produced. Every household will be written to, explaining where  copies will be available to view.  All will be encouraged to comment, either online, or by use of the representation forms provided (to be handed in at the Community Shop).

It is expected that the Referendum will take place early next year.

A vote was taken and the Pre-submission Version (July 2017) of Ide Neighbourhood Plan, amended as above, was unanimously approved.
NB thanked CB and the Steering Group for all their hard work and commitment.
5. Date of next Parish Council meeting: Wednesday 20th September 2017 at 7.30pm to be held at The Hub.
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